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This communication is developed and distributed by Friends of Ray School Board of Directors. This

newsletter is not edited and/or reviewed by the staff at Ray Elementary. Please visit the Ray school

website for direct communication and updates from the school. 

 
CPS Calendar

Welcome Back Ray Warrior Families!!

We’re thrilled to kick off another amazing school year at
Ray Elementary! As the Ray Warrior community comes
together once again, the Friends of Ray School PTO is
excited to support our students, teachers, and families
for a year full of learning, growth, and connection.

Join Us!
The PTO plays a vital role in building school spirit,
supporting classrooms, and organizing events that bring
our community together. Whether you're new to Ray or
a returning family, there's a place for everyone in the
PTO. Your voice, time, and talents matter!

Stay Connected & Spread the Word
Help us grow our community by sharing PTO updates
and events with your friends and family. The more we
connect, the stronger we become!

Together, we can make this year unforgettable for our
Ray Warriors. Let’s show our school pride and make a
difference—one family, one voice, one school.

Let's make it a GREAT year to be a RAY WARRIOR!

School Orientation
Thanks for stopping by our table!

Last week’s orientation was amazing!!
We had a blast meeting
returning/new families and checking
in with our returning friends from last
year!

Be sure to stay up to date on
upcoming events and information by
following our social media pages and
subscribing to our enews.

Interested in learning more about
how you can get more involved as a
parent? Visit our website today!!

All support is appreciated.

(Pictured left to right: Arielle T. - President,

Jantelle J. - Fundraising Co-Chair, and Janasha E. -

Vice President — Toshia B. - Volunteer Chair also

pictured in the second photo)

http://www.friendsofrayschool.com
https://friendsofrayschool.com/join-the-pto
https://friendsofrayschool.com/donate
https://ray.cps.edu/
https://files.constantcontact.com/6d3f3378001/6f11eb9f-93f4-4c96-8cda-5b5ba4cee1a1.pdf
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=b4eae0d5-6ebe-44ca-8f01-6f02d78042ed


Join Us For Our First Engagement Event!

During this event we will kick off our PTO schedule for
the new school year. Join us to meet the current board,



some of the school staff, partners, and other families!
Learn more about how you can become a general
member and/or renew your membership for the current
year!

Popcorn and sno-cones will be available until exhausted.

We will also have ray gear/merchandise for purchase!

We hope to see you there!!

Join the Friends of Ray School Parent-Teacher Organization
and make a meaningful impact in our school community!

As a member, you'll have the opportunity to connect with
other parents, collaborate with teachers and staff, and support
initiatives that directly benefit our students.

While there is a suggested membership donation of $20, this
contribution is not required to join as a general member.
However, it is necessary for voting privileges and eligibility to
serve on the board.

Your support—financial or otherwise—helps fund essential
programs, events, and resources that enrich the educational
experience at Ray School.

Get involved and help us make a difference!

Membership Form Here

Interested in volunteering for school-based and/or PTO school
events? We would love to have you on our team! Please click
the button below to complete the Friends of Ray School
Volunteer Interest Form. 

Please note that you will also need to complete the CPS
Volunteer Application. Once we receive your interest form we
will contact you with additional details for the volunteer
process.

Volunteer Interest Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBSfPcBOyjvIzePf22aqQXlX-_BG-B58dowu_TztT0m3PERg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe0-gZdXKcmeiV4x4OOvptk3R8tS4e184O0ZutZPf3FWfenQw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=114213234512188288093


Visit the Website

Interested in joining the Friends of Ray School
Board of Directors? Email us today for more
details! We need your support!

 
Our Website

School Website

Ray Gear

Friends of Ray School PTO is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) that

supports the students, faculty, and administration of

William H. Ray Elementary School through fundraising

and organizing community-building events throughout

the year. All Ray families and community members are

welcome and encouraged to join the Ray PTO in

https://lookingglasstheatre.org/
http://www.friendsofrayschool.com
http://ray.cps.edu
https://friends-of-ray-pto.myspreadshop.com/
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GoCPS

supporting our school. ​Our mission is to supplement the

limited funding allotted to Ray through the Chicago

Public School system. All funds raised are used to support

recess, enrich the curriculum at each grade level,

purchase classroom supplies, and sponsor community

events and meetings.

Interested in unsubscribing? Click
the 'Unsubscribe' link at the bottom of this email!
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